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Friday, May 31, 2019 
 
Dear Brockton council members, 
 
The Kinette Club of Walkerton is preparing for its fifth and final annual Dinner on Durham, set for 
Saturday, July 20, 2019 in downtown Walkerton.  
 
Our volunteer club sincerely appreciates the support shown last year by both municipal staff and 
council. For your information, the 2019 event will once again be held on Durham Street between 
Jackson and Colborne Streets. The evening will get underway with the communal meal scheduled 
to be served at 6:30 p.m. Beginning at 9:00 p.m., a live band will provide entertainment. 
 
We are respectfully asking at this time for an exemption to be granted under the municipal noise 
bylaw. The event will wrap up at 1:00 a.m. with cleanup expected to be complete within an hour. 
We will be notifying residential tenants on that block prior to the event. Therefore, we ask that 
you consider granting an exemption until 2:00 a.m. on Sunday, July 21, 2019. 
 
I would be happy to answer any questions you might have about the event.  
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Christine Brandt 
Dinner on Durham chair 
Kinette Club of Walkerton 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


